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Hammer drill bit SDS Plus II Pointer
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The 2-cutter for the fastest drilling progress

ADVANTAGES

The optimised drill geometry allows
for rapid drilling progress, reduced
wear and tear, and less eff ort.

▪

The centring tip allows for easy and
precise drilling and prevents slipping
on smooth surfaces.

▪

The “Power Breakers” on the drill bit
head have a “destructive eff ect”.
They create micro-cracks in the
material and achieve a noticeably
improved drilling speed.

▪

The larger reinforcement chamfers
(+35%) guarantee that the drill acts
in the best possible way when it hits
concrete reinforcements. This
considerably reduces the risk of
problems caused by drill jamming.

▪

The new Vario KVS helix off ers
further benefi ts: The narrow crown
width behind the drill bit head
reduces friction and ensures a more
powerful transfer of energy during
impact drilling. The improved helix
allows for an ideal transportation of
the drill residue. The spiral shape
increases stability and, with it, the
break resistance.

▪

APPLICATIONS

To create approval-compliant drill

holes in:
Concrete▪
Masonry▪

Also suitable for:
Natural stone▪

FUNCTIONING

2 cutter hammer drill bit with SDS-
plus drive ensures quick and safe
drilling and has been optimized for
battery tools.

▪
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